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The Applicant hereby requests the approval of a 6-month extension to the MNCPPC Planning Board. The Applicant was unable to obtain easements
from two private property owners necessary to upgrade the existing storm drain system. Subsequently, the Applicant proposed applying an impervious
surface limitation to each of the four (4) proposed lots to minimize impact to the existing storm drain system. MCDOT and MCDPS expressed concerns
with the enforceability of an impervious surface cap in a virtual meeting on 2/7/25. 

The applicant requests additional time to investigate a change to the subdivision regulations that would establish an impervious surface limit as a
legitimate mechanism to reduce storm drain impacts for small subdivisions. A meeting with Planning Staff has been requested and is currently being
scheduled. The Applicant and team have been working diligently and actively to investigate options since the last extension was granted. Additional
time is needed to investigate a new approach given the recent MCDOT/MCDPS input and upcoming meeting with Planning Staff. 




